AS WE MOVE INTO THE FUTURE. WE'RE THERE WHEN YOU NEED US.



Further Sanctuary Renovation Needs

- Larger Eternal Light to be named for Dr. Ralph L. Lowenstein
- New Bimah Chairs
- Menorahs
- Enhanced & Expanded Memorial Boards
- Updated Lecterns
- Vertical Colored Glass Windows
- Ark Curtain (if needed)
- Button to Open Ark Curtains
- Memorial Options to Honor Original Benefactors

Sanctuary Renovation Naming Opportunities

Naming of the Sanctuary	\$600,000
Naming of the Ark	\$250,000
Dedication of the Ner Tamid	\$75,000
Audio Visual Set-up	\$40,000
Vertical Windows on Bimah	\$30,000
Memorial Plaque Board	\$18,000
Bimah Chairs	\$10,000

To discuss other naming opportunities, please contact Jenifer Petrescu at Jenifer@BnaiGainesville.com or (352) 376-1508 x103 or Renovation Committee Chairs, Gilda Josephson at Gilda.Josephson@Gmail.com and Jeff Weingarten at Jeff.Weingarten@Gmail.com.